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Mark Brown - Subject: Modification Request for Royal Rehabilitation Centre Sydney, Health
Facility, 600-640 Victoria Road, Ryde (MP 080054 MOD 2) (D11/37566)

S N e BT SR S S
From:  “Glenn Ford" <gFord@ryde.nsw.gov.au>
To: <Mark.Brown@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 5/13/2011 17:37
Subject: Subject: Modification Request for Royal Rehabilitation Centre Sydney, Health Facility,
600-640 Victoria Road, Ryde (MP 080054 MOD 2) (D11/37566)

Dear Mark

Subject: Modification Request for Royal Rehabilitation Centre Sydney, Health
Facility, 600-640 Victoria Road, Ryde (MP 080054 MOD 2)

Thank your for your letter dated 4 May 2011 regarding the proposed application to modify
the approval for the RRCS Health Facility. Council will not be making a submission on this

modification.
Your sincerely
Glenn Ford

Client Manager
Environment & Planning
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